
Westhampton Finance Committee Meeting Minutes   

April 11, 2018 

 

Meeting opened at 7:00 pm  

 

Present:  Tom Cleary (chair), Mary Cleary, Peter Montague, Steve Gagne, Jackie Brodeur,  

   Steve Holt, Joe Pipczinski, and Chevy Seney (secretary)  

Also present: Principal Smidy, HRHS teachers, and community members. 

 

 

Motion to accept the minutes from the April 3rd meeting was approved.  

    Vote: 6-0-1 

 

The Beacon was available for review. 

 

 

New Business 

 

Discussion focused primarily on Line 45 and Line 49 in the FY19 proposed budget.  These lines 

are the budget proposals for Hampshire Regional High School and Westhampton Elementary 

School, respectively.  Clarifications regarding the WES lighting project were made and 

contributions from Principal Smidy and other visitors were received. 

 

The current Finance Committee FY19 budget proposals were summarized line-by-line. 

 

A motion to accept the FY19 budget proposal as summarized was passed.    

           Vote: 8-0-0 

 

Copies of the FY19 proposed budget will be shared with the Town Administrator and the 

Selectboard.             

 

 

Next Meeting:  Tuesday May 1, 2018 at 7:00 

 

Motion to Adjourn at 8:40 was approved.       Vote: 8-0-0 

 

Respectfully submitted,   

Chevy Seney 


